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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Autumn term clubs  
We have organised a range of clubs for the children to attend this term. If you would like your child to attend any of 
these clubs please indicate on the reply slip below and return to school by Friday 23rd September. We will then contact 
you to confirm which clubs your child will be able to attend. 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 choir: This will take place on Mondays, from 2.30 to 3.15pm led by Miss Crow, with the help of 
Mrs Crocker. 
 

Year 2 Recorder Club: This after school club (Mondays from 3.15 to 4.00pm) will start on Monday 3rd October and 
will be led by Miss Crow. You will be able to buy a recorder and the book which will be available from the school office. 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 Book Club: Mrs Pulley will be starting an after school Book Club which will be held in our library 
on Mondays (3.15 – 4.00pm). The children will read and discuss books and look at the work of particular authors. The 
club will start after half term. 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 Rounders Club: Mrs Hicks will be running this club which will meet on a Thursday after school 
from 3.15 to 4.15pm starting on Thursday 29th September. She will be assisted each week by either Miss Smith or 
Miss Leonard-Williams. The club will be able to take 24 children at a time and will run on a six-week basis, in order to 
include as many children as possible. Each session also include games and hand-eye co-ordination activities. 
 

Year 2 School Band: I will be running a Year 2 band which will meet on Friday lunchtimes, starting on 30th 

September. We will start by simply playing along to some songs, exploring rhythm and looking at the range of sounds 

which can be made from the instruments and how these can be combined. I expect that it will evolve as we start 

playing together, with some children remaining keen to participate and others trying it and then deciding that it is not 

for them – and that’s fine! 

The children will be invited to sign up to join the band and to say whether they will be bringing an instrument from 

home or using one from our collection in school. I appreciate that it may not be practical to bring some instruments to 

school and I have explained to the children that they will be able to use the school’s drums, maracas, chime bars etc.  

Jason Thomas Dance School: Ballet and tap lessons are on Fridays after school. Please contact 01872 276365. 
 

Rainbows: This club runs for girls in Year 1 and Year 2 on Thursdays after school. Please contact 07749591770. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Joanne Dean 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------------------------------- 

SCHOOL CLUBS AUTUMN 2016                   PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER 
 

 
Child’s Name:     Class: 
 
I would like my child to take part in:   Recorder club  Book club   Sports club 
      
     Choir   Band  
 
Signed…………………………………………….. 
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